
 

This week: 

PE: 

We have carried on with ‘Giraffes can’t dance’. The children have rehearsed their stretching 
motif, unsteady phrases and the jungle dance. We then went onto look at the sad dance, 
which reflects how the Giraffe felt when he thought he could not dance.  

In our games session we have continued to practise our throwing and catching with 
accuracy. This week, we have focussed on doing it under competitive pressure.  

Music:   

We have continued to use body percussion to reflect the sounds of each layer of the 
rainforest, specifically the canopy and emergent layer.  

Science/geography: 

Our focus for earlier this week was animal adaption and what animal lives in each layer of 
the rainforest. We are now looking at oracy skills, whereby, the children are going to 
present their learning about rainforests to the rest of the class in groups.  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend, Miss Chalmers   
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Reminders: 

 Spellings have been set and there 
will be a test on them next Friday.  

 Times tables need to be practised.  

Words of the week: 

 Floundered 
 Condemnation  
 Cackling  



 

 

 


